
VILLAGE OF LUDLOW, VERMONT

NOTICE OF VACANCY

MAY 4, 2022

In accordance with 24 V.S.A. § 961(a), the Water Commissioners of the Village of Ludlow, 
Vermont hereby gives notice of a vacancy created by the resignation of the Water Commissioner,  
George Abraham.

If you are a Village of Ludlow resident and wish to serve on the Water Commission, please 
submit a Letter of Interest to the Municipal Manager at tmanager@tds.net or mail it to: Village of 
Ludlow, P.O. Box 359, Ludlow, VT 05149.

The Water Commissioners, pursuant to 24 V.S.A. § 963, will make an appointment to fill this
vacancy at an upcoming meeting. The person appointed will serve until a Village election is had.

Dated this 4th day of May, 2022
David Rose
Water Commission Chairman


